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Important	
  information,	
  upcoming	
  events	
  
and	
  dates	
  for	
  your	
  diary.	
  

Forthcoming courses at the Village Green Childrens’ Centre 
 

Family Learning 

 
Maths and English e-learning assessments? 
These can be any day, any time between 8.30am-4.00pm Monday-Friday 
(using the centres PCs) or can complete at home. 
emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk. 
 
THINK! ROAD SAFETY. FREE 
Car seat checks dates for your diary. 
Picasso’s Group Tuesday 23rd June at 9:30am-11:00am. 
Music Makers Wednesday 24th June at 9:30am-11:30am. 
Chatterboxes Thursday 2nd July 9:15am-10:30am. 
 
Dental Educator Visits 
2 dates available  
Tuesday 2nd	
  June-­‐Picassos	
  Group	
  10:0	
  to	
  10:45	
  
Wednesday	
  17th	
  June-­‐	
  Both	
  music	
  makers	
  group	
  10:15	
  to	
  10:45 
 
Summer Reading Challenge “Record Breakers” 
Record Breakers for under 5’s. FREE and starts in july 2015, Look out and 
book in july at all groups. 
 
D.I.A.L 
Last Thursday of every month 1-3pm drop in for help and advice to reduce 
finanacial exclusion. 
 
 
Coming soon! Busybee’s in May by referral only, Wellbeing, relaxtion and 
quality time. 
 
For more information call 01493-789562 or email emoxey2vrf@nsix.org.uk. 
	
  



	
  

	
  
 

 
Swimming 
Badgers have now finished swimming on a Tuesday. Foxes will start swimming 
on Tuesday 2nd June 2015. Please ensure permissions slips are returned to the 
office.  
 
After school club 
After school club is getting extremely busy, please make sure you book in 
adavnced. 
 

School	
  Clubs	
  
The	
  following	
  is	
  a	
  list	
  of	
  clubs	
  which	
  are	
  carrying	
  on	
  from	
  last	
  term.	
  	
  Please	
  
keep	
  an	
  eye	
  on	
  the	
  website	
  for	
  new	
  clubs	
  starting.	
  	
  We	
  will	
  update	
  the	
  list	
  as	
  
soon	
  as	
  we	
  can.	
  	
  Please	
  complete	
  a	
  permission	
  slip	
  if	
  your	
  child	
  wishes	
  to	
  join	
  
any	
  club.	
  	
  Please	
  note	
  Spanish	
  club	
  is	
  changing	
  to	
  Wednesdays	
  and	
  there	
  is	
  
still	
  a	
  waiting	
  list	
  for	
  the	
  Friday	
  football	
  club	
  with	
  Mr	
  Driver.	
  

Club	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  Day	
   	
   Time	
   	
   Year	
  Group	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  Classroom	
  
Rounds	
  &	
  Cricket	
  Mondays	
   3.30-­‐4.30pm	
   3&4	
   	
   KS2	
  PG	
  
Tennis	
  Club	
   	
  	
  	
  Tuesday	
   3.30-­‐4.30pm	
   5&6	
   	
   KS2	
  PG	
  
Spanish	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  Wednesday	
   12.30-­‐1pm	
   2&3	
   	
   Otters	
  
Chess	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  Thursday	
   12.30-­‐1pm	
   All	
   	
   Squirrel	
  
Film	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  Thursday	
   3.30-­‐4.15pm	
   5,6	
   	
   Owls	
  
Football	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  Friday	
  	
   3.30-­‐4.30pm	
   4,5&6	
  
Tennis	
  Club	
   	
  	
  	
  Tuesday	
   3.30-­‐4.30pm	
   5&6	
   	
   KS2	
  PG	
  
 

Mobile Library Service 
The Mobile Library Service will be visiting the school  between 3.15pm – 
4.05pm on the following dates: 

3.6.15, 1.7.15, 26.8.15, 23.9.15. 

The Mobile Library Services will be at the Mill Lane Community Centre every 
four weeks  betweeen 10.25-10.55 am on the following dates: 

17.6.15, 12.08.15, 9.9.15, 7.10.15, 4.11.15, 2.12.15, 30.12.15.  

 It is free to join and borrow books 
(children’s, teens, adult fact or fiction.  DVD loan 50p). 
	
  

	
  
	
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary  
 

22.05.15- End of Term 
01.06.15- Beginning of Term 
02.06.15- Foxes start swimming 
17.06.15- Father’s Day Shop 
01.07.15-Rounders & Cricket Club Start 
02.07.15-Tennis Club Start 
11.07.15- PTA Summer Fayre 
13.07.15- Year 6 Activity Week 
17.07.15- PTA School Disco 
20.07.15-Moorlands Got Talent Final 
 

Message from Mr Lee, Mr Siddles & Mrs Church 
This has been a busy half term and we would like to thank all the children and 
their family for the support they have offered the school. Children are keen to 
share their individual achievements with us on a daily basis. It’s a credit to our 
pupils that they are feeling enthusiastic and proud about their learning. 
 

Special thanks to our very active PTA and to Rosie and Jean from the church 
who have done much to build a happier community here at Moorlands. 
 

It looks like the sun might shine so have a wonderful half term break. 
 
An evening with Paul Cookson 
We would like to say a big thankyou to all parents/carers that came along with 
their children. We are pleased the evening went really well with both parents 
and children joining in. It was lovely to see faces full of smiles and hearing 
plenty of laughter. Mr Cookson also signed many books as well as many pupils 
purchasing more books.  
 

Moorlands Got Talent 
Moorlands Got Talent is back. Auditions will start on Monday 8th June 2015. 
Please tell your child or children to see Mrs Barnes if they wish to participate. 
Auditions will be 50p per child. 
 

Child Safety 
We would like to say thank you for all respecting the notices around the school 
asking to drop pupils off at the door. We appreciate your respect and 
understanding. Our main prioty in this matter is keeping children safe and look 
forward to your continued support next term.  
 

Fundraising for Nepal Earthquake 
We are pleased to say that Year 4 (pecocks) raised around £30.00 for name 
the sloth. Year 5 girls and boys have so far raised £30.00 selling Loom band 
bracelets, rings and charms.There will also be a book sale on Wednesday 3rd 
June 2015. 
 

	
  


